
NOTICE 
Proposed Revisions to Western Power’s Access 

Arrangement  
PRESENTATION SLIDES – ROUNDTABLE DISCUSSION 

 
On 5 August 2009, the Economic Regulation Authority held a roundtable discussion at the 
Parmelia Hilton.   

The discussion, about the Authority’s draft decision on Western Power’s proposed access 
arrangement revisions, was to assist interested parties that are considering making a 
submission on the draft decision. 

The presentation slides from the roundtable discussion are available on the Authority’s 
web site. 

For further information contact:  
 

General Enquiries 
Ms Sarah Walsh 
A/Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna / Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
Mb: 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 
 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE  
CHAIRMAN  
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7816/2/20090805%20Public%20Forum%20Presentation%20Slides%20-%20Roundtable%20Discussion%20-%20Draft%20Decision%20on%20Proposed%20Revisions%20to%20the%20Access%20Arrangement%20for%20the%20SWIN.pdf

